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I strongly oppose this bill, as it is a blatant overreach into people's personal lives and 

property rights.  Especially after a tragic event such as losing one's home to wildfire, 

the State should have to power to limit what home a family can rebuild on their own 

property.  We already have code and land use laws that proscribe such things, and 

that is enough.   

 

What is the actual point of limiting the freedom of our citizens to live as they wish?  Is 

there some grave problem of which the public is unaware?  Is there some 

environmental agenda, or economic "justice" movement at work here?  Regardless, 

this is a misguided and harmful bill.  Kill it, and make no amendments nor provision 

for it. 


